
KAKATIYA GOVERNMENT COLLEGE 

DEPARTMENT OF HINDI 

REPORT OF ONE DAY SEMINAR – 14.09.2022 

Topic: Vishw Mein Hindi Ka Sthan Evam Mahatva. 

 On the occasion of Hindi Diwas Celebrations, Department of Hindi, Kakatiya 

Government College, organized One Day Seminar on 14.09.2022. Topic entitled “Vishw 

Mein Hindi Ka Sthan Evam Mahatva” at Seminar Hall at 10.00 AM 

Seminar’s Inaugural Ceremony was started by inviting the President of the 

Seminar Dr. A. Sanjeevaiah Vice Principal, Chief Guest Dr. D. Vidyadhar, 

Principal, Vivekvardhini Degree College, Hyderabad, Guest of Honour                  

Dr. Riyazul Ansari, President, Hindi Hai Hum-Vishwa Maithri Manch, 

Hyderabad Academic Coordinator, Dr. T. Bheem Rao, IQAC Coordinator, Dr. 

B. Ramesh by Dr. Leelavathi Gopireddy Convenor of the Seminar by lighting 

up the lamp followed by the speeches by all the Dignitaries.  

 

      



  

 

   

 

 

 

 After completion of Inaugural Session, Seminar’s First Session was 

started at 11 am Dr. Riyazul Ansari, Spoken about Hindi languages place in 

the world followed by Dr. D. Vidhyadhar Lecture. He gave a clear picture on 

Employability through Hindi language. 



 

 

 Post lunch sessions was started with the lecture of Dr. Riyazul Ansari.  

He has given the detailed information about Indian Government’s steps to 

expand & Publicize Hindi language in global perspective followed by                    

Dr. D. Vidyadhar’s speech about Hindi language’s importance in the world 

and implementation of Hindi studies at various universities in the world. 

 

  

 

 After Tea-Break at 4.15 pm seminar’s valedictory session was started by 

the President of the Seminar Dr. A. Sanjeevaiah, Dr. D. Vidyadhar & Dr. 

Riyazul Ansari issued Seminar certificates to the participants followed by prize 

distribution to the winners of Essay Writing, Elocution, speed reading, 

translation competitions at the college level. 



    

   

    

    



 Head of the Department Dr. Leelavathi, Vice Principal & Faculty 

members of various departments and felicitated the invited resource persons, 

vote of thanks was submitted by G. Chandrakala.  

 

 

 


